
	

You’ve Got The Cutest Little Baby Face! 

Dear Parents, 

The yearbook hosts a section with baby pictures of our 5th graders. 
The children have fun guessing “Who is who?” as a baby. It’s also so 
much fun for them to compare their baby picture with their 5th grade 
portrait. If you would like your child’s baby picture in the yearbook, 
please send it following these directions: 

1. Put 5th GRADE BABY PICTURES in the subject line. PLEASE 
include name & teacher in body. 

2. Send high resolution image to Nicole and Karla at 
CountryIslesGrade5@gmail.com 

ALL photos are due by Monday, March 1st, NO EXECEPTIONS!!!!


